RIVERSIDE CHASE HOMEOWNWERS ASSOCIATION BOARD

MINUTES

MAY 25, 2013

The Riverside Chase Homeowners Association Board of Directors held a meeting in Panera Bread Company on May 25, 2013 at 8:30 am.

Present were board members: Danny Lin, Theresa Edwards, Jim Honaker and Dewey Tarwater. Absent was Trish McGrath

Discussed entrance sprinklers probably not on. Danny will turn them on.

Discussed speed bumps. Theresa is checking with the City of Greer to see what can be done. Maybe what looks like cameras on poles.

Discussed missing bricks on entrance walls and missing vinyl caps on the fence posts. No decision made.

Discussed the new flagpoles. There is rock where the installer planed to put the poles. Waiting to see how much extra it will cost to remove the rock.

Discussed new can lights for the entrances and flagpoles and how expensive they are. Theresa’s husband, Josh, is getting quotes from his vendors. How many we need will be determined by whether or not the flagpoles are installed now.

Discussed CC&R revisions and what might be included in the revisions. Subject will be discussed at the annual homeowners meeting in November.  Currently need 90% approval to change the CC&R. Decided to wait until next February 15th to take a vote when only 75% approval will be needed.

Discussed whether we want to have an approved fence post that homeowners can install. Decided to bring it up at the next homeowners annual meeting.

Discussed how difficult it is to understand the current financial statements provided by the Management Company. No action taken.

Danny provided information on the new landscape company’s responsibilities.

Danny reminded us that we needed to spread pine needles next Saturday and for us to find volunteers if possible.

Meeting adjourned at around 9:45 am. 

